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Monday 7th October, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Google Classroom  
 
Google Classroom is a platform used from time to time to post half term homework, special tasks 
or competitions. You can upload photos, videos or documents onto Google Classroom and these 
can be seen by your child's class teacher. This is in addition to weekly spellings and Mathletics 
homework. 
 
Your child's username and password has been stuck in your child's yellow reading diary. This is the 
same username and password as your child had in Year 1. In order to login, you must put in your 
username followed by @shsharingey.co.uk. 
 
For example if my username is spencer12.309 I would login by typing: 
 
spencer12.309@shsharingey.co.uk 
 
 
We hope this helps! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
 
 


